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Welcome from the Tyler Aggie Moms! I am Ka 
Latham ’80 and it is my honor to serve as the 
2018-2019 President. My husband, Greig, an a 
juniors at A&M and our two sons, Garrett ’08 
aStuart ’11 really made us happy with their 
college choice!  Both our boys were members   
Jock Company in the Corps of Cadets and were 
commissioned into the US Army. 

   News and Announcements February 2019 

Tyler Aggie  Moms 
  Visit our Website!  Like us on FACEBOOK! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
Tyler Aggie Moms meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

6:30 p.m. 
Pollard United Methodist Church 

3030 New Copeland Road 
Tyler, TX  75701 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Important Dates for 2019 

 

February 16, 2019 – Tyler Aggie Mom’s Club 70 Years 

and Beyond Celebration at TASCA, Whitehouse, TX 

February 21, 2019 – Moms’ Night Out at Movies – 

Stay tuned for more information…  

February 22-24, 2019 – Aggie Mom Camp in CS 

March 11-15  - Spring Break    

March 21 – The Big Event @ ET Food bank 

April 12-14  – Family Weekend 

April 22 – Muster  

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

   
  

armful of packages and a toddler.  Acknowledging  with a 
smile another busy Mom in a store or handing your 
postal carrier a warm cup of cocoa  is an act of love. 
Working with other Aggie Moms to raise scholarship 
funds is OUR Club’s major way of showing love. I want 
to thank you all for your open hearts and ask you to 
reach out of your comfort zones to invite your friends, 
Aggies or not, to celebrate 70 years of helping Texas 
A&M students succeed in life with the gift of a 
scholarship raised by busy mothers with caring hearts. 
            Time is flying quickly and I am urging you to join 
me and other Aggie Moms at our  7oth Anniversary 
Celebration coming up at 6:00PM, Saturday, February 
16th at TASCA.  If you have not already done so, PLEASE 
RSVP to Renee Wright at kyl865@aol.com or 903-530-
4907.This secures your spot and price at $12.00 per 
person. If you don’t make a reservation in advance it will 
cost you 20.00 at the door. We are going to have a 
wonderful evening! I want Everyone ( once an Aggie 
Mom, Always an Aggie Mom) to be there for our 
momentous occasion!  
Be on the look out for our February 21 Meeting info. 
We’d like to make it a Movie night/Girls’ Night Out. 
Too soon to vote on a film choice so be watching your 
email  and  www.tyleraggiemoms.com for news on this 
event. In the meantime, stay warm and dry   
and spry,  so you will be ready to scoot your boots this 
coming Saturday Night! 
 

Thanks and Gig’em! 
 

Katie Latham’80 
 

 

 

  

Can you believe we are already in the 
2nd week of February? 
February is the month of Love. Hearts 
symbolize this, and so does reaching out 
to help others.  It is an act of love when 
you open a door for a stranger with an 



2 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
  

Tyler Aggie Mom’s Board 2018-2019 
President Katie Latham         214-726-2733 

VP at Large Rebecca Mohr 903-312-2466 

Recording Sec. Jessica Knowles 903-714-2508 

Corresponding Sec. Deana Attaway 903-571-6189 

Treasurer Kim Park 903-520-3814 

Membership Tracye Martin 903-539-3592 

Programs/Fundraising    

Hospitality Martha Jane Wallace 903-529-2174 

Publicity   

Parliamentarian & 

Goody Bags Renee Wright 903-530-4907 

Historian Janelle Betts 903-316-3181 

 

Are you interested in serving on the 2019-2020 Tyler 

Aggie Mom’s Board?  Please contact Katie Latham for 

details.   

FAMILY WEEKEND FAMILY WEEKEND FAMILY WEEKEND FAMILY WEEKEND     
APRIL 12-14 

 
Family Weekend Committee is excited to celebrate 100 years of a weekend dedicated to 
Aggie Families!  Catch the Maroon & White Spring football game Saturday April 13 at 1:00 
pm @ Kyle Field, shop at the Aggie Moms’ Boutique @ MSC (2nd floor) and many more fun 
family activities.   
 
For a complete list of events please check out https://familyweekend.tamu.edu/. 
 
Join the Tyler Aggie Moms’ club Friday and Saturday at Boutique!  We will have a BTHO 
t-shirt quilt raffle.   
 

Boutique hours 
Friday (10:00 am-5:00 pm) 
Saturday (9:00 am-5:00 pm) 

 
Also, WE NEED volunteers to work 1-2 hour shifts at our Raffle Table.  More information 
and sign-up sheet coming soon…  
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REMIND YOUR AGGIES ---  
 
Fish Camp will be accepting applications for counselor positions 
beginning January 14.  If your Aggies are interested, please encourage 
them to apply. Check online at https://fishcamp.tamu.edu/  
 

AGGIE MOM BRAGS…AGGIE MOM BRAGS…AGGIE MOM BRAGS…AGGIE MOM BRAGS…    

Do you have a brag about your Aggie?  Please email 

us at tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com  

 

AGGIE MOM GARAGE SALE  
Coming Soon…  

 
Please send your items to Jan Carter by the end of February.  Large and small.  We’d love furniture items as they bring in 
more $$. No “trash” like stained clothing, broken items, etc.  Jan Carter is your contact. Call if you want to deliver items 
or have questions. (FYI - she doesn’t answer numbers she doesn’t recognize, so leave a message!) We do not have a date 
yet but usually aim for late February or early March.  It’s always weather permitting.  
 

Jan Carter 
Home: (903) 839-6331
Cell: (903) 372-6686 

12191 CR 2175 
Whitehouse TX 75791 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to A.J. Bisagno 
who made a 4.0 this fall semester. He is 
in May Business School studying 
accounting.  Also, he is serving on the 
Interfraternity Council for recruitment 
this spring.     

Welcome Future Aggie, Julianna 
Elizabeth Latham. Born January 
29, 2019 to Aggie parents  CPT 
and Mrs. Garrett Latham '08 
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Tyler Aggie Moms 

P.O. Box 8936 

Tyler, Texas 75711 

 

Public Facebook page (Tyler A&M Mothers Club) and a closed Facebook page (Tyler Aggie Moms)  
Website:  www.tyleraggiemoms.com. 

If you have questions, please email us at tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com. 

SPRING GOODY BAGS 
 

The spring goody bags will be delivered in a tote (see picture below) in dark grey with maroon A&M logo.  
We will be asking our group to donate an item to fill the bags for delivery and bring to our April meeting. 
Or a baked item can be delivered before April 28.  Sample items needed are pens/highlighters school 
supplies.  Cookies, candy, almonds, etc.   
 
 
Order forms (link below) are due Friday, March 22nd. 
 

 
 

https://tylermoms.aggienetwork.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/Microsoft-Word-

Aggie-Mom-Goody-Bag.pdf 

 
Contact Renee Wright for more information. 
 


